
Sent: 28/09/2023 10:29:05 AM
Subject: Support for DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place, Cromer

﻿Hi

I am writing in support of the DA application for the Indoor Cricket Net facility at 11 Boola
Place, Cromer.

The indoor facility looks fantastic and is a welcome addition to the outdoor cricket facilities
offering year round access for training and a wet weather option for the community.

Cricket is a popular sport on the beaches for both male and female players. Local schools,
clubs and pathway programs would benefit greatly from this indoor facility.

I wholly support this application.

Kind Regards
Alison Moss


